ANN ARBOR CITY NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS

The Ann Arbor City Council will con-
duct public hearings at 7:00 p.m.,
Monday, January 22, 2024, in the City
Hall Councii Chamber, 2nd floor of the
Guy C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Building,
301 E. Huron Street, Ann Arbor, to hear
all those interested In the following:

1. An Ordinance to Amend Sections
5.15, 5.16 and 5.37 of Chapter 55 (Uni-
fied Development Code) of Title V of the
Code of the City of Ann Arbor (Banquet
Hall, Personal Services, Veterinary
Uses) (ORD-23-37)

2. An Ordinance to Amend Sections
5.16 of Chapter 55 (Unified Develop-
ment Code) of Title V of the Code of the
City of Ann Arbor (Personal Scale SES)
(ORD-23-38)

Public comment will also be available
via telephone if you do not wish to at-
tend in person. Please note it is pos-
sible that telephone public comment
may encounter technical difficulties that
prevent your participation. To guaran-
tee your comments are received, you
must submit ther i+ - iing ahead of
the meeting or at..nd in person. Tele-
phone comments may be made during
the public comment portion of the meet-
ing by calling the following number 877-
856-5247 and entering the meeting {D:
942 1273 2148.

Copies of the proposals that are the
subject of these hearings will be linked
in the agenda for this meeting when itis
published at

px. Questions concerning the public
hearing may be directed to the City
Clerk's Office by emailing the City Clerk
at cityclerk@a2gov.org or calling (734)
794-6140. Questions concerning the
planning proposals may be directed to
the Planning and Development Ser-
vices Unit at (734) 794-6265.

Written comments may be submitted
untit 4pm on the day of the mesting us-
ing the City's eComment system, which
will be available alongside the agenda
when it is published at hitp://a2gov.le-
glstar.com/Calendar.aspx.

Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City
Clerk
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